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June 29, 2016 
 
 
To: Midland Daily News 
 
 Please publish in classifieds in the Legal Section on 
 July 1, 2, 3 and July 8, 9, 10, 2016 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
PERMIT FEES AND 

2017-2020 RURAL ROAD CONSTRUCTION PROGRAM 
 

The Midland County Road Commission is seeking input and will hold a Public Hearing on 
Tuesday, July 19, 2016, 9:00 am at the Midland County Road Commission Office, 2334 
N. Meridian Road, Sanford, MI  48657, regarding changes in Permit Fees and the 2017-
2020 Rural Road Construction Program involving Federal and State Funds. 
 
Detailed information will be available on our web site by July 15, 2016. 
 
 


